

## City Commission to Consider Street Closures for North Project at 100 E 9th Street

On October 14, 2014, the Lawrence City Commission will consider a request to close the North bound lane of traffic, on New Hampshire, from the intersection of 9th and New Hampshire North to the City parking lot. As well as closing the alley from 9th Street North to the City parking lot. You are receiving this notification because construction activities will be taking place adjacent to a property you own or occupy.

If you have any questions or comments regarding this request please contact Mark Thiel, Assistant Public Works Director, at (785) 832-3134 or <a href="mailto:mthiel@lawrenceks.org">mthiel@lawrenceks.org</a> or Brandon Rapp, at 785-841-7333 or <a href="mailto:rappb@firstmanagementinc.com">rappb@firstmanagementinc.com</a>, you may also attend the City Commission meeting at 6:35 p.m. on Tuesday, October 14, 2014 at City Hall, 6 E 6<sup>th</sup> St, Lawrence, KS 66044.